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Kimberly Green

From: Kimberly Green
Sent: Monday, December 30, 2024 9:37 AM
To: Hughes, Shawna Marie
Subject: Request for Additional Information - TVA Request for Approval of Revision 43 to TVA Fleet Quality 

Assurance Program Description (EPID L-2024-LLQ-0000)

Dear Shawna Hughes: 
 
By email dated December 10, 2024, I transmitted to you a request for additional information (RAI) regarding 
TVA’s request to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission for review and approval of Revision 43 to the TVA 
Fleet Quality Assurance Program Description (ML24346A041). Prior to attaching the RAI Word file to the 
email, I forgot to remove the “DRAFT” watermark. This was an oversight on my part and does not reflect the 
finality of the RAI. The RAI that was transmitted to you was the final RAI set. As noted in the email, a response 
to the RAI is due by January 31, 2025. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
Kimberly Green 
Senior Project Manager 
Division of Operating Reactor Licensing 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
301-415-1627 
 
 


